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Cordova Recreation & Park District Announces Opening of Sparrow Park 
 

[Rancho Cordova, CA., May 24, 2021] – Earlier today, the Cordova Recreation & Park District 
(District) celebrated the opening of Sparrow Park, a new neighborhood park in Rancho Cordova. 
Neighborhood parks are vital outdoor spaces for local residents. As exemplified over the past 
year, the need for outdoor public space is crucial to people’s health and wellness.  

Sparrow Park is the result of a team effort with two years of planning, designing and careful 
construction. The Sparrow Park team consisted of District staff, Olympic Land Construction, 
SBM, Inc., Premier Homes, the Design Team at VanderToolen Associates and the District’s 
supportive Board of Directors.  

Sparrow Park offers an open turf area that becomes a community back yard, a shaded picnic area 
that will host countless neighborhood parties and gatherings, and a well-designed playground 
with swings, climbers, spinners and other activities to challenge kids and help them grow. 

The District is excited to see the community enjoy and make wonderful memories at this 
neighborhood park. Now more than ever, Parks Make Life Better!® Visit Sparrow Park at 11938 
Montron Way, Rancho Cordova.  

About CRPD: Cordova Recreation & Park District is one of the largest independent special districts 
in Northern California serving over 130,000 residents and four school districts in the greater 
Sacramento area. CRPD provides over 42 parks and recreational facilities, as well as youth & adult 
sports, camps, enrichment classes, educational programs and special events for the community. 
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